Accessibility Statement
[bookmark: _GoBack]Accessibility Statement: 
We want as many people as possible to be able to use this website. We know some parts of this website aren’t fully accessible:
If you need information on this website in a different format email shipbourneparishcouncil@gmail.com, we’ll consider your request and get back to you as soon as possible. Shipbourne Parish Council is committed to making its website accessible, in accordance with the Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018. We are working to resolve all identified accessibility issues which are within our control and will release them to the website as soon as they are completed.
The accessibility regulations don’t require us to fix PDFs or other documents published before 23 September 2018 
This statement was prepared on 20th September 2020.

